
HAPPENINGS 
CPFUMC 

600 W. Park St. 
Cedar Park Tx 78613 

JULY 19TH, 2022 
 

IN PERSON WORSHIP 8:30 A.M.  AND 10:45 A.M. IN PERSON AND 
LIVE STREAM ON CPFUMC.org/ YOUTUBE CHANNEL / FACEBOOK PAGE 

 

 
 

 
 
      SUNDAY SCHOOL 

 

Seekers and Thinkers are meeting in person at 9:45 am in MMB studying Understanding the New Testament 

Followers of the Word are meeting in person at 9:45 am in MMB studying the Gospel according to Mark 

Children’s Sunday school meets each Sunday at 9:45 a.m. in the MMB older children in Classroom 3, younger 

children in classroom 2.  Contact Amanda Theriot at Amanda.theriot@icloud.com or Debra Longoria at 
longoria1@gmx.com 

 
 

mailto:Amanda.theriot@icloud.com


 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Wednesday July 20th Red Shirts meet on Zoom at 8:30 am. Contact Dave Sidney  dsidney@aceweb.com for Zoom              

meetings and Jim West for in person meetings.  
Thursday July 21st            10:00 am Methodist Reading Club Eleanor: A Spiritual Biography  
Friday July 22nd 8:45 am Red Shirts meet at Randalls 
 10:30 am Women meet for coffee in the Sanctuary 
Sunday, July 24th             9:45 am Sunday school for adults:  
 Seekers and Thinkers are studying Great Courses Video 
 Understanding the New Testament in MMB 
 Followers of the Word studying Paul’s Letter to the Romans in MMB 
 9:45 am Sunday school for children in MMB Classroom 2 and 3   
 8:30 am and 10:45 am Worship Service 
Monday July 25th            6:30 pm Council Meeting 
 7:30 pm Contemplative Prayer in the Sanctuary  
Tuesday June 26th Service of morning prayer in sanctuary at 9:30 am and via zoom 
 Bible discussion group meets 10:00 am in the Sanctuary and via zoom 
 Prayer Shawl Ministry meets 1st, 2nd, and 4th week at 11:00 am in the Sanctuary 
 5:30 pm on the 3rd Tuesday of every month 
   
 

  
                 

 
METHODIST READING CLUB 

BEGINS JULY 21 
 
More than fifty years after her death, Eleanor Roosevelt is remembered as a formidable first lady and 

tireless social activist. Often overlooked, however, is her deep and inclusive spirituality. Her personal faith was 
shaped by reading the New Testament in her youth, giving her a Jesus-centered spirituality that fueled her 
commitment to civil rights, women’s rights, and the rights of all “little people” marginalized in American society. 

Pastor Peter will be leading a 5-week discussion of Eleanor: A Spiritual Biography (in person and by 
Zoom) on Thursday mornings at 10am, beginning July 21.  If you are interested in joining us to read and 
discuss this book (a 2021 UMW Reading Program selection) please see the sign-up sheet in the Lobby or 
email Peter. 

Copies of the book will be available for $20, or you can download the book to your e-reader. 
 

mailto:dsidney@aceweb.com


 
 

 
 

PRAYERS AND CELEBRATIONS 
Sterling Hartman          Prayers for Tara Ursey her whose mother is in assisted living. 
Sergio Longoria             Prayers for Joe Dolence who is undergoing spleen cancer treatment 

             Sue Sidney                     Prayers for my friend, Pat Fiero, from Good News UMC in Cedar Park, is having cochlear implant                 
surgery 
Rachel Longoria              Prayers for my Acne clearing up. 
Margaret McClintock     Prayers for having Oral Surgery on Wednesday. 
Karen Packard.                Prayers for having a wonderful trip to Alaska.  The 
                                          weather was cool and beautiful.  Everything was 
                                          great. 
Sterling Hartman         Prayers for my granddaughter having Spinal Surgery. 
                                      Thank you for the people reading to the children in 

                                      Leander.   
Bill & Terry Sewell          Prayers for Priscilla Gregory’s left foot treatment and COVID 

 

 

 
 

Safe Gathering and Trusted con Confianza 

  

Rio Texas Conference developed a two-step training program to help keep our children, youth, and vulnerable 

adults safe.  If you work with any of these groups, you must be trained.  Please go to the website below to 

complete the two-step progress.  

https://riotexas.org/safesteps  

The training is renewable every two years.  If you have any questions, please contact Carolyn Smith 

512.970.9087, carolynsmith2215@gmail.com or your pastor. 
--  

https://riotexas.org/safesteps
mailto:carolynsmith2215@gmail.com


 
 

 

           CHOIR  
  Schedule 

Choir kickoff and Potluck August 14th after 2nd service  
Sunday September 11th 
Sunday September 25th 

October 9th 
October 30th 

November 6th 
November 13th 
November 20th 
December 4th 

December 11th - present program this Sunday 
December 18th - some type of quartet here 

I would like to supplement with three Wednesdays in October - October 5th and October 19th and the 26th of 
October 

   
 
  

FREE WHEELCHAIR  
 
JoAnn Doak has an electric wheelchair that needs a new home.  It folds and is light 
weight for a wheelchair (40 pounds). It has lots of extra pieces that came with it 
and It has two batteries and a charger as well.   

 
 
MISSING DVD!!!! 
WE HAVE A MISSING DVD. DAVE SIDNEY’S CLASS HAS LOST ITS DVD ON 
UNDERSTANDING THE NEW TESTAMENT. IF ANYONE HAS SEEN IT PLEASE LET 
DAVE SIDNEY KNOW AT DSIDNEY@ACEWEB.COM 
 



HELP NEEDED FOR NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 
 

 

 

Can you believe only one person has answered the call? 
Carolyn needs your help with National Night Out. 

Do not let the neighborhood down. 

 

Thank you 
  

 
 

 Tuesday, August 2 

6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

  

Another outreach opportunity.  Let’s put our best foot 

forward. 

  

I need your help.   

            Ideas and Leadership 

  

Get the planning started, contact 

Carolyn Smith, carolynsmith2215@gmail.com or 512-970-

9087. 

 

Thank you, 

Carolyn Smith 

 

mailto:carolynsmith2215@gmail.com


HCCM 
 

 
 

Donations for the 2nd week of July 

Food / Health Care 
Week  8 pounds 

YTD     1,565  pounds 
 

Donations for the 3rd week of July; 
Food / Health Care 
Week   194 pounds 

YTD    1,759  pounds 
 
Also, we had a tremendous amount for the Thrift Store including; a ton of clothes, household items, bedspread, kitchen 
sized rug, lightweight cabinet 

 
COMPARING THE 1ST 6 MONTHS OF THIS YEAR VERSUS LAST YEAR THE NUMBERS ARE; FOOD / HEALTH CARE 
WE HAVE GIVEN 45% LESS THAN THE SAME PERIOD LAST YEAR MONETARY WE HAVE GIVEN 54% LESS THAN 
THE SAME PERIOD LAST YEAR UNFORTUNATELY THE DEMAND ON HCCM HAS INCREASED FROM LAST YEAR 

WHILE OUR DONATIONS HAVE SIGNIFICANTLY DECREASED 
 

 
 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR PROJECT TRANSFORMATION IN LEANDER 

 Leander United Methodist Church is serving as a site church for Project Transformation, now through 

July 28, 2022.  Project Transformation is a program where college-age young adults lead a summer program for 

children from underserved neighborhoods.   

Caring volunteers are desperately needed to read with children in grades 1-6, one-on-one, each day for 

30 minutes per child. Volunteers can sign up for one day or multiple days throughout the summer, and no prior 

experience is needed!   

 For more information go to https://www.givepulse.com/event/290442-Leander-Summer-Reading-

Buddies  

 Also, evening meals are needed for the eight college interns participating in the program.  You can sign 

up to bring a meal for the interns who are lodging at Northwest Hills UMC’s Youth Center by going to 

https://www.givepulse.com/event/290644-Dinner-Volunteers-Austin 
 

https://www.givepulse.com/event/290442-Leander-Summer-Reading-Buddies
https://www.givepulse.com/event/290442-Leander-Summer-Reading-Buddies
https://www.givepulse.com/event/290644-Dinner-Volunteers-Austin


COMMUNION HELP NEEDED! 
 
Good morning, 
Help is needed to set up communion for Second service. Men and Women are needed. 
The more people that volunteer the less often the rotation. It is not a hard job but 5 women have been doing this all 
year. They are having to cover both services. This is OUR church and we have more than 5 members and regular 
attendees. Let’s step up and share this opportunity and blessing. Sue Sidney has been managing the sign up sheet. I 
believe she will try and add a link to the church website for easy sign up. Instructions are in the kitchen and I know Sue 
and I would be glad to help with training if needed. There are 2 wonderful ladies, Laurel and Pauline, that clean up every 
Sunday after service so you will only need to set up. 
A loaf of bread will need to be purchased and sometimes grape juice. If you forget your loaf there is always bread in the 
freezer and if you will text or email I will be glad to set it out for you.  
Contact Maryann Mosier at grandmamosier@icloud.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A CPFUMC Ministries Brochure has been prepared. Hardcopy is available on the desk in the Narthex. 
For our weekly email publication Happenings please send input to Stephanie Talley at 
office@cpfumc.org 
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